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Every Day Counts at St Mary’s Convent Primary School
10th November to 14th November
	Room
	Attendance
	Room
	Attendance
	Room
	Attendance
	Room
	Attendance

	01
	84.3%
	08
	95.4%
	16
	96.4%
	26
	95.7%

	02
	91.4%
	09
	96.4%
	17
	96.3%
	27
	95.7%

	03
	81.5%
	10
	90.7%
	18
	95.8%
	30
	92.1%

	04
	100%
	12
	96.4%
	19
	97.9%
	31
	97.8%

	05
	93.3%
	13
	91.5%
	20
	94.5%
	 
	 

	06
	92.6%
	14
	96.9%
	23
	100%
	 
	 

	07
	98.4%
	15
	94.8%
	24
	88.6%
	 
	 


A chairde,

Don’t forget Readalong finishes at the end of next week.  Cards may be returned from now on.  As the add says: “Every little helps!”  So please do your best for our school.  Monies raised will be lodged to our MUGA Account.

Croke Park Hours: To date we have worked a total of 20.5 hours on school planning professional development and staff meetings.  Our next planning meeting (after school)  will be on Wednesday 3rd December 3.00 – 4.30pm to formulate our school Self-Evaluation Plan (S.S.E.) in Maths/Numeracy.  The School has a total of 36 hours to work this year. 

Gaelbhratach: We hope to raise our flag in the next few weeks.  We are awaiing replies from some “celebraties”!  We are asking parents to come on board by encouraging your children to speak more Irish at home-even if it is only “Más é do thoil é” (please) and “Go raibh maith agat” (thanks). Have a look at http://www.isfeidirliom.ie/ for some more assistance. Go raibh maith agat!

Attendance: in line with a directive from NESB-the National Educational Welfare Board (http://www.newb.ie/) we are reminding parents/guardians of the importance of their child attending school and asking you not to arrange holidays during school term. We are required to inform NEWB if there has been a number of absences stating the reasons.  When this happens, parents/guardians will be informed and invited to a meeting on the matter, with the school.  We are also encouraging improved attendance as explained to the pupils at our attendance assembly on Friday last.  Ask them! for further details.  As you can see from the chart above we had full attendance in two classes last week.  Pupils who arrive late are asked to come in to school through the front door rather that outside classroom doors.  
Our annual Christmas Pageant will be performed this year by Fifth and Sixth Classes. It takes place at 8.00 p.m. on Tuesday 16th December in St Patrick’s church. Boxes will be left at the back of the church for donations towards the local St Vincent De Paul.  Other classes will also be having Nativity Plays in their classrooms and donations will be accepted there for same. Further details of the Nativity Plays will be issued by the relevant class teachers.

Enrolment Forms for September 2015 are now available from Helen in the office.


Mise le meas,
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Cóilín Ó Coigligh, Príomh Oide
Nath na Seachtaine:  Tá mé críochnaithe

Green News
Remember Green is Cool at Home and at School

Energy Pledge

We the pupils of St. Mary’s School

Are going to do something very cool

Promise to save energy every day

And be eco-friendly along the way 

We can help the world, let’s start right now

At St Mary’s School we’ll show you how!

Community Notices
Christmas Craft Fair:  Sunday 23rd November in Trim Castle Hotel 12.00 – 5.00p.m.  Free Admission.  Over 50 exhibitors.  Face painting, santa & kids corner.  Come and get your chirstmas shopping done while supporting Trim Playground.  - Let’s make it great!
Scoil Mhuire Annual Bazaar will be held on 30th November in Scoil Mhuire.

LITTLE SINGERS, for Junior and Senior Infants. Music through fun and games. Singing, Percussion and Dancing. Every Wednesday @ 2.10-2.50. I collect children collected from classroom @ 2pm. Class in School Library. Please contact Sheilagh 0879882213 for details. 
UKULELE SINGING AND PLAYING GROUP.
Learn to play the Ukulele in a group. Sing songs and add percussion. 
A starter Ukulele is €30 and tuner €10. 2nd class and upwards on Wednesdays 3-3.50. 
Please contact Sheilagh for more details 0879882213




Dates to Remember


Assembly:	Junior Green Flag Assembly on Friday 21th November for Junior Infants ( First Classes.  All Welcome to attend.


Parent Teacher Meetings: 	Wednesday November 19th


Meitheal:	Every Tuesday morning 9.30-10.30.	


Banna Ceoil: 				Every Tuesday @3pm.


					All Classes finish @ 4pm.


Hallelujah Concert: 			Wednesday 3rd Dec. in Citywest, Dublin (Third Class)


Christmas Pageant:			Tuesday 16th December @ 8.00p.m. in St Patrick’s Church.


Peace Proms Concert: 		Sunday 1st Feb. in RDS, Dublin (Fourth Class)


Confirmation:			Saturday 14th March


First Communion: 			Saturday 23rd May @ 11.00
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